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ANNEXE B 
 

 
Tilt Road Waiting Restrictions 

 
Questionnaire for Residents 

 
 

 
 
Tilt Road is made up of both public highway and common land. 
 
Elmbridge Borough Council, who are responsible for the common land, are concerned that existing 
parking within Tilt Road constitutes a safety issue and furthermore is detrimental to the street-scene.  
 
Surrey County Council has been asked by Elmbridge Borough Council to facilitate the introduction of 
waiting restrictions within Tilt Road so that any problem can be addressed as a whole. 
 
However, it is possible that the introduction of waiting restrictions within Tilt Road could displace 
parking into adjacent roads. 
 
The map below shows the boundary for the initial consultation area. Within this boundary are the 
roads most likely to be affected by any such scheme. 
 
Please answer the questions below so that we may better understand any implications and also gain 
a better understanding of your needs. 
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1) Which road do you live in? 
 
2) Do you think parking in your road will be affected by the introduction of waiting restrictions in  
    Tilt Road ?                Please tick  
 
 
3) Would you like to see the introduction of waiting restrictions within your road?  
 
         Please tick 
 
4) If yes to Que. 3, what type of restriction do you feel appropriate?  
 
Mon - Fri        Please tick 
 
 
Mon - Sat        Please tick 
  
 
10.00 – 11.00 (This type of restriction is effective against all-day parking without unduly affecting 
residents and their visitors)        
         Please tick 
 
08.00 – 18.00       Please tick 
 
 
Do you have any other comments about parking within the consultation area?   Please use box below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name……………………Address……………………………………..……………………………. 
 
What happens Next? 
All consultation responses will be reviewed in consultation with Elmbridge Borough Council and the results used to help 
Surrey County Councillors and transport engineers decide how to proceed. There will be a further public consultation on 
detailed proposals in the event of a positive outcome to this questionnaire. 
Thank you for taking the time to complete this form. Please return it in the envelope provided by the 31st January 2008. 
If you need further information please call the Surrey County Council Helpline 08456 009009. 
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